
 
 
 
 
 
 
To all of whom it may concern: 
 
As a voter and resident of the city of Milwaukee,  I strongly support the continuation of   the Trap Neuter Release program 
for community cats. I also urge you to  follow the WI Humane Society's recommendations to improve the program.   
 
I have personally seen this program work and feel that is the most effective and humane way to deal with feral cats in an 
urban setting. 
 
Once again, please maintain and revise the TNR program for Milwaukee. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jane Mohr 
2915 N. Bartlett Ave. 
Milwaukee, 53211 
414- 963-0835 
 
 
 
 


